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To whom it may concern:

| am writing this letter to whomever it may concern considering hiring a general contracting
company for construction purposes. | would like to recommend without hesitation Southwest
General Contractors to handle every construction need for your company or school district.

| am the former Superintendent of Canyon Independent School District and after retirement,
formed a consulting company that assists schools in construction projects with school bond
funds. McJack Solutions represents the schools’ interest during the construction or renovation
of construction projects phase as the go between person with architects, construction firm, and
school district.

| had the good fortune to work with Southwest General Contractors on two tremendous
projects. The two projects were the construction of Vega High School in Vega, Texas with Vega
Independent School District and Pinnacle Intermediate School in Canyon, Texas with Canyon
Independent School District.

With both projects | found Southwest to be very professional in all phases of construction. Their
organizational process is outstanding with weekly meetings and John Durr and Mike Elders
were outstanding field superintendents. These gentlemen took care of business and gave the
project the attention it so rightly deserved. They both communicated effectively with all of their
sub-contractors and paid attention to detail. The project manager for Southwest was
outstanding, holding weekly meetings to review any issues with the project and keeping the
schedule on time. The quality of work was outstanding and constantly monitored to assure the
desired level of work.

Southwest General Contractors produces quality construction. This is accomplished by starting
every day intentionally desiring to produce a high standard of quality. This standard is one that
your community will be most proud. Southwest has my strongest recommendation.

Sincerely,

Mike Wartes

Former Superintendent, Canyon 1.S.D

mwartes@suddenlink.net 806-679-3609



